
Vernon Township Executive School and Community Association
--Cedar Mountain School SCA -- Rolling Hills School SCA -- Lounsberry Hollow School SCA --

--Glen Meadow Middle School SCA -- Vernon Township High School SCA --

Dear Proprietor: November 2024
This year the Vernon Twp Executive School & Community Association (ESCA) will hold

our annual Lucky Night Out Dinner & Tricky Tray on April 5, 2025 at Vernon
Township High School. This is a HIGHLY anticipated sell out event!!!

The ESCA is a 100% volunteer-led, 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Our purpose is to support,
enrich, and enhance the functions of the Vernon Twp School District in fulfilling its mission in the
community which is to provide a comprehensive, well rounded education to the children it serves.

Our organization is only able to fulfill its mission through the combined efforts of our community, as
well as the generous support of individual donors and gifts from businesses and corporations.

We are looking for either DONATIONS of Items, Basket of Items, Gift Certificates, Tickets, etc or
SPONSORSHIP of Our Event. We also have 5 tiers of Sponsorship available which include
different levels of your Logo/Name in our materials. Your Sponsoring Business will be part of our
advertising to our student community of 2,900+ students and their parents/guardians, our local
Vernon Twp community of 26,000 and the Sussex County area. Our event will have 350 attendees
and sells out quickly every year! Below are our sponsorship levels:

$150 Sponsor $300 Sponsor $500 Sponsor $750 Sponsor $1000 Sponsor

Logo in Program Logo in Program Logo in Program Logo in Program Logo in Program

Name on ESCA
Lucky Night Out
Website until 4/5

Logo/Link on ESCA
Lucky Night Out
Website until 4/5

Logo/Link on ESCA
Lucky Night Out
Website until 4/5

Logo/Link on ESCA
Lucky Night Out Website
until 4/5

Logo/Link on ESCA Lucky
Night Out Website until 4/5

Mention on Social
Media

Mention on Social
Media

Mention on Social Media Mention on Social Media

Logo on Signage at
Event

Logo on Signage at
Event

Logo on Signage at Event

Your Business Mentioned
as Sponsor at the Event

Your Business Mentioned
as Sponsor at the Event

Multiple Signs With ONLY
YOUR LOGO at the Event

DONATIONS will be collected through April 1, 2025. Contact Michelle to arrange PICKUP of
your donated items, baskets, gift certificates, etc.

CHECK Sponsorship or Donations can be made out to Vernon ESCA & mailed:
Mail To: Attn: ESCA-LNO, VTHS, PO BOX 800, Vernon, NJ 07462

ONLINE Sponsorships or Donations: at this link or QR Code Here >>>>>>>>>
www.vernonscanj.com/tricky-tray-2025
Thank you so much for your anticipated generosity!

Michelle Williams LNO Chairperson, (973) 332-0009 pochuckvalley@yahoo.com

Vernon Township Executive School & Community Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization:

ID# 22-3678439 - Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

More Info on our website at: www.vernonscanj.com/tricky-tray-2025

http://www.vernonscanj.com/tricky-tray-2025
mailto:pochuckvalley@yahoo.com
http://www.vernonscanj.com/tricky-tray-2025

